
The Alabama Department of TransportaƟon (ALDOT) is proposing improvements to the intersecƟon of SR-13(US-43) 
and MiƩ Lary Road in Northport, Tuscaloosa County, Alabama.  InformaƟon about the project is available to the 
public for review and comment. Your comments may be provided by US mail, email, voicemail, or online as de-
scribed below. Comments for the proposed project must be submiƩed by November 18, 2023.   

        Online and In-Person  
        Public Involvement 

 IntersecƟon Improvements on SR-13(US-43) at MiƩ Lary Road  

  In-Person Public MeeƟng 
 

An informal meeƟng will be held:  
 

Thursday October 19,  2023  
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

 
Christ Harbor Church 

13650 US-43 
Northport, AL 35475 

 
Anyone with a disability requiring special assistance, 

should contact the Region office at the 
above address or call (205) 507-4468 at least two 

days in advance of the meeƟng. The 

meeƟng faciliƟes are wheelchair accessible. 

SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 
Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: us43-improvements@dot.state.al.us  

Phone: (205)507-4478 (3 minute limit) 

Mail Comments to: ALDOT– Tuscaloosa Area Office  

   AƩn: Local TransportaƟon  

   2715 Skyland Blvd East 

   Tuscaloosa, AL 35405 

Project DescripƟon  

The purpose of this project is to relieve 
traffic congesƟon at the intersecƟon of    

US-43 and MiƩ Lary Road during the 
morning and aŌernoon peak hours. 

This project will add addiƟonal thru/right 
turn lane at the signalized intersecƟon of 

US-43 and MiƩ Lary Road. Access manage-
ment in the area of the intersecƟon will 

also be included.  

Comments on the proposed project must to be submiƩed by November 18, 2023. 

  Online Public Involvement 
 

The virtual public involvement will be 
posted online by October 5, 2023. 

Project LocaƟon 


